*Dear Colleague,*

*Regarding the existing Erasmus agreements between our institutions for the academic year 2015/2016,
please read the information below and communicate it to your new applicants in due course. As usual,
don’t hesitate to get in touch with me should you or your students have any questions.*

*Please, note the following information about student’s Spanish level:*

*In order to better serve our international students, we are changing our language policy. We now require
a B2 level in Spanish to attend theordinary courses of the Faculty, and C1 level for specialized Spanish
language courses (see list attached).*

*For students with B1 level, we strongly recommend special courses for international students, mainly
taught by teachers from the University and with a wide variety of subjects (see also list). B1 students will
also be able to attend one or two of the more demanding B2 level courses persemester. Students with an
A2 level in Spanish should take courses in English (if they have the appropiate level) or courses in Spanish as
a Foreign Language.*

*Incoming Erasmus students must take a test in Spanish at the University on the first days of their stay or
bring with them an ACLES certificate . For the second semester, when statying for the whole academic
year, we assume students will have improved their Spanish at least enough to have the level immediately
superior to the one they previously had. Consequently, we will advise them on the courses of their
selection. *



